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We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                      
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 

Mass Offering this week. 
Fr Gary sss (RIP) Robert Scott (Special Intention) Prayers Answered (SPC) Greta Cairus (90th Birthday) 

Rose Ellen McGinty (LD) 
 
 

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

  
£50 No. 107 Laura Kenyon  

 
£25 No.174 Angela McKay 

 
£25 No 69 Marie Edmondson  

 
Last week’s Collections. 

 £ 769:64 
 

 
 

 
                                                                   

 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

  Sunday  

 
This week’s Mass 

Timetable. 
 

Monday:  St Peter’s Church      
10am 

Tuesday: St Peter’s Church                      
10am 

Wednesday The Priory              
10am 

     Thursday: No Mass 
Friday: St Peter’s Church                      

10am 
Saturday: Vigil St Peter’s Church 

6pm 
Sunday:  St Peter’s Church          

9am 
The Priory                                      
10-30 am.  
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Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 2nd of August at St Peters 
church 11-15 to 11:45am.        

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Pleasington Priory Stage 3 Building 
work. 

Advanced warning that building works 
will commence 1St Aug. During the 
next 2 months a temporary pathway 
will be created to allow access to the 

Priory on a Sunday only. The area 
holding graves for ashes will not be 

accessible during August and 
September 2025. The only mass will 
be the Sunday mass. Please check the 
newsletter or website for updates. The 
temporary pathway might cause issues 
for people who have mobility issues as 

it will cut through the graveyard. 
Hopefully, by the end of September 

normal access will begin again. Please 
be patient as these building works 

begins, take care when in The Priory 
grounds and kindly adhere to the 
Health and Safety Regulations. 

Updates will be available as soon as 
they are released. 

Funeral.                              
Tuesday 29th at10 am a requiem 
mass at St Peter’s for the soul of 

Michael Askey followed by 
cremation. 

 May he rest in peace. 

Appeal. 
For new readers and Eucharistic 

ministers. 
It would be most helpful in both 

churches if more parishioners 
would consider helping in these 

important ministries.  
Please consider this appeal and act 

upon it 

Congratulations. 

To Arthur Kaddu and Mekshabye 
Ragoo who will be married at St 

Peter’s Church on Saturday       
2nd August at 1pm  

We wish them every health and 
happiness in the years ahead. 

Breaking News! 

No sermon throughout August! 



 
 


